[image: image1.jpg]KENTUCKY

RURAL HEALTH ASSOCIATION





Kentucky Rural Health Association

36 South Alvasia Street 
Henderson, Kentucky 42420
www.kyrha.org
[image: image2.emf]
�





�





July 14, 2017








Dear Sir or Madame:





In June of 2003, the Kentucky Rural Health Association began a new tradition, at the organization’s annual conference, by announcing the first recipient of an award honoring a lifetime contribution to rural health in Kentucky; this recipient was Dr. Dan Martin of the Trover Foundation in Madisonville.  The annual award now bears his name and is given each year to an individual who has provided many years of service to rural Kentuckians.  The individual’s contributions might be in areas of direct patient care, health professions education, health administration, health promotion or public advocacy. Congratulations again to last year’s recipient, Fran Feltner.





The Board of Directors of the Kentucky Rural Health Association invites you to nominate an individual to be this year’s recipient of the Dan Martin Award.  To nominate someone, please complete the form and e-mail it directly to � HYPERLINK "mailto:linda.asher@uky.edu" �linda.asher@uky.edu� . You can also mail your nomination to me at the Office of Rural and Community Health, 2195 Harrodsburg Road, Suite 125, Room 2034, Lexington, KY 40504-3504.  The form is available for download from the KRHA website at: � HYPERLINK "http://www.kyrha.org/" �http://www.kyrha.org/� 





Deadline for nominations is Thursday, August 31st! 





Based on the responses and the criteria of the candidates received, the Dan Martin Award Committee ranks the candidates using an established criteria, makes a recommendation to the KRHA Executive Committee who then select the 2017 honoree, if someone is deemed appropriate.  The award will be presented at the KRHA Annual Conference, November 15-16 in Bowling Green.  If you, as a KRHA member would like to serve on the Dan Martin Award Committee, please email me at � HYPERLINK "mailto:linda.asher@uky.edu" �linda.asher@uky.edu�. 





There are many dedicated, compassionate people at work in rural health in Kentucky and we look forward to being able to give them some well-deserved recognition.  Now is your chance to help us thank someone that you think deserves recognition.  We need and appreciate your input.





Sincerely,

















Linda M. Asher


Enclosures (1)








